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I support this bill as Oregon is one of the highest taxed states in the Nation.  Many 

seniors are suffering with the increased cost of daily living.  This would be one way to 

help seniors to continue to live in their home without fear of losing their home if they 

are unable to financially afford their property taxes.  Property taxes are skyrocketing.   


